
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Corporation of the City of Mississauga intends to sell a parcel of surplus City land to 
Metrolinx. 

 
The subject lands are a section of Queen Street East, located between Ann Street and 
Hurontario Street, and are legally described under Land Titles Act as Part of Queen Street, Plan 
PC-1, closed by R0481880. They were declared surplus by GC recommendation GC-0312-
2016. 

 
City of Mississauga By-Law Number 0215-2008, as amended by By-Law Number 0376-2008, 
requires that where notice is required, the notice shall be given through posting on the City's 
website for a two week period, where the expiry of the two week period will be at least one week 
before the execution of the agreement for the sale of the land. 

 
For more information, please contact Sheryl Badin, Acting Manager, Realty Services at (905) 
615- 3200 Ext. 5431. 


